Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Blevins, Bradley G <Bradley.Blevins@chevron.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 8:31 AM

To: Warren, JeanMarie, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Release Notifications, Chesapeake

| will check into this and let you know.

Bradley Blevins

Chevron Delaware Basin
HE. Specialist

Hobbs FMT

Direct 575-391-1462 86424
Cell- 575-441-0341

From: Warren, JeanMarie, EMNRD [mailto:JeanMarie.Warren@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 10:24 AM

To: Blevins, Bradley G

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Release Notifications, Chesapeake

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you on behalf of Mike Bratcher. We are attempting to follow up regarding a few release
notifications that was given to our office, by you, on:

10/20/2012,
7/16/2012,
4/13/2012 (Bopco is now operating, but the release was sent by Chesapeake)

Release Date/Location:

e 10/12/2012, Old Indian Draw Unit CTB
e 7/16/2012, Government D 4

¢ No specific Date, PLU Phantom Banks 3-26-30 USA 1H (Bopco Operating, Chesapeake sent)

We have no record of having received an initial C-141 from Chesapeake, please advise the status of this
release and submit an initial C-141 to Mr. Bratcher.
Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,



Jean-Marie Warren
Business Operations Specialist
NM-OCD District Il, Artesia
(575) 748-1283, ext- 107



